
 

August 1, 2025  

Dear St. Gerard's Parish Family, 

We are blessed with a vibrant, faith-filled community that has nourished souls for generations. 

We want to share a beautiful opportunity to leave a personal legacy at St. Gerard’s with 

commemorative stainless-steel plates to be mounted on the exterior brick walls at the south 

side of our church, near the serene Mary’s garden and our cherished old wooden cross. 

Each household or individual may choose to have their family name or single name etched on a 

plate to honor your family’s faith journey, remember loved ones, or simply mark your presence 

as part of our St. Gerard’s family for years to come. 

For a nominal fee of $50, your plate will become a lasting symbol of your connection to St. 

Gerard’s Parish, visible to all who visit our sacred grounds. Priest/ Deacons/Religious orders are 

invited to participate for a nominal fee $60.  

Let this small yet meaningful gesture be your way of expressing gratitude for the blessings you 

have received while supporting the ongoing mission of St. Gerard’s Parish. 

You can follow this with the details and instructions on how to reserve for a commemorative 

plate using this link.  

Payment accepted via E-transfer to Frontdesk.admin@stgerards.ca ; memo Legacy 2025.   

Note: Commemorative plate/s purchase is NOT eligible for tax receipt.  Additional Donation/s 

accepted towards 65th Anniversary “Sapphire Jubilee” programs, tax receipt will be issued at 

end of February 2026. memo “Sapphire 65th program.   Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours in Christ,  
 

 
Reverend Father Ignatius Tran  Ms. Catherine Dilan 

Pastor of St. Gerard’s Parish    President, St. Gerard’s Parish Pastoral Council  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EA8A92EA4F8C70-57744075-anniversary
mailto:Frontdesk.admin@stgerards.ca

